
Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!      

Guest Recep
on 

Immediately following 10:45 a.m. Worship Service 

In the Ministry Center—Room MC-104(Conference Room) 

Join together to meet one another and staff members  

for a brief �me of fellowship. 

Today at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  Avenue     

FABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry News    

Congratulations!Congratulations!Congratulations!Congratulations!    

Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    

Assistive Listening Devices  
Available in the Worship Center/Sanctuary  
Please see an usher in the foyer before service. 

Evening Prayer Chain — 643-0773 
Emergency Prayer Chain — 299-5700 

Prayer Room — 574-9166 
You may leave a message at any time. 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SUPPER 
 

Reservations MUST be made each   
Tuesday by noon.  

 

• Email Dawn at :  dkellum@friendlyavenue.com  
• Call the church office, 292-3567, Ext 301 
 

You must make a reservation for dinner; we can 
no longer purchase extra meals for walk-ins.  

Thank you!                                

EXCITING EVENTS COMING UP SOON! 

You will not want to miss our Marvelous Monday 
Nights in July and the first Monday night in August 

this year!  Our theme is Journey to Reconciliation. 
Instead of having Sunday evening activities, we will 
have “Marvelous Monday Nights”, beginning at 6:45 

p.m. on July 11, 18, 25 and August 1. 
 

♦ July 11—Our own Dr. Matt Queen (from       
Southwestern Baptist Theological Seminary) will 
preach. He will also preach on Sunday morning, 
July 10.   

♦ July 18—Rev. John Kimmons, Pastor at Large 

♦ July 25—Pastor Adrian Starks, Senior Pastor of 
World Victory International Christian Center, 
Greensboro 

♦ August 1—Dr. Warren Gage, President of The  

      Alexandrian Forum in Fort Lauderdale, Florida.  

      Dr. Gage will also be with us on Sunday morning,  

      July 31.   
 

You will truly be blessed by these outstanding        
ministers.  Please plan now to attend. 

Wednesday Night Supper Menu For June              
 

June 15 -Lasagna/Garlic Bread, Salad, Apple   
     Cobbler 
 

June 22  - NO WEDNESDAY SUPPER                          
        (VBS will be  using the FH) 
 

June 29  - Fried Fish/Cole Slaw, Chips, Peach         
       Cobbler 

“THE BATTLE PLAN FOR PRAYER”     

S.O.L.D. CLASS 

Our summer S.O.L.D. Bible study on prayer is in 

process.  Classes offered are as follows: 
 

June  12, 26      (Sunday Nights)      6-7:00  

               MC-107A 

August 7, 14   (Sunday Nights) 6-7:00  

               MC-107A 

August 17, 24   (Wednesday Nights) 6:15-7:15 

               Fellowship Hall 
 

Cost of the book, The Battle Plan for Prayer, is 

$6.00.   

COMBINED ADULT 

SUNDAY SCHOOL  - JUNE 19 

 

Adult Sunday School classes will be  

combined in the Multi-Purpose Room NEXT 

SUNDAY, so that VBS teachers can decorate 

classrooms to prepare for   

Vacation Bible School that week. 

  RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 

June 14th ~ 2:00  p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Fellowship Hall 

Congratulations to Doug and Margie Watts on their                                                             
65th wedding anniversary June 16th 

To the family of Don Walker, on his passing June 8th. NO WEDNESDAY NIGHT NO WEDNESDAY NIGHT NO WEDNESDAY NIGHT NO WEDNESDAY NIGHT 

SERVICES or SupperSERVICES or SupperSERVICES or SupperSERVICES or Supper 

DURING JULYDURING JULYDURING JULYDURING JULY    
    

 The participants in the Wednesday night services have 
agreed that we should not have Wednesday night ser-
vices during the month of July, since they will be at-
tending the Marvelous Monday Night Services, and a 
large number of our people are on vacation during the 
month of July.  There will be no Wednesday night  

suppers during the month of July. 
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FABC Ministry Staff 

Deacons of the Week 
Stuart Smith - 339-4376  

Steve Shropshire - 253-5991   

8:15 & 10:45 Traditional—Rev. Jamie Burkett 
10:45 Contemporary—Rev. Steve King     

 

 

   

SUNDAYS 

8:15 am  TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 

 (Childcare provided) 

9 - 12         LIBRARY HOURS 

 CHILDREN’S LIBRARY HOURS 

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL 

10:45    TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 

 Worship Center 

 CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP

 Ministry Center 

 KAREN CHURCH WORSHIP  

 Fellowship Hall                 

4:15 Youth Bells (resumes in Sept.) 

5:00 Youth Choir (resumes in Sept.) 

6:00 KidsPraise (resumes in Sept.) 

MONDAYS                          

6:30 pm   Ci
zenship Class           

7 pm Tutoring (resumes in the fall) 

 TUESDAYS                                                                    

10:00 am  Singing Seniors - Choir Room 

2:00 pm  Widows of Greensboro  

 (2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month) 

6:30 pm  Praise Band Rehearsal  
 

WEDNESDAYS   

10:30 am  GriefShare  

5:15 pm Hosanna Ringers (Sept.) 

6-6:30 pm  Library Hours  

6-7:30 pm  AWANA 

6:15 pm  Bible Study –  Fellowship Hall          
  (Childcare provided) 

6:15 pm Worship Choir 
 

THURSDAY                                                                       

6:45 am   Men’s Bible Study - Conf. Room  

2:00 p.m. S
tch N Time (every 4th Thurs.) 

SATURDAY  

11:00 am  Chris
an 12 Step  Mtg. MC 103 

FABC Weekly Schedule 

OFFICE STAFF  

Chonda Shupe 

Office Manager—Ext. 325 

 

Dawn Kellum 

Administra%ve Assistant- Ext. 301 
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Please recycle Connect Cards  
and Bulletin Inserts. 

 

You may leave them in the pew for our collection. 
This helps cut the cost of  having to reprint them 

each week.               THANK YOU! 

Feed and Return! 

Pick up a baby bottle and return filled by 
Father's Day. You can put in a check 

(made out to “Greensboro Pregnancy 
Care Center”). Thanks for supporting this 

local pro-life organization. 
 

The box for baby bottles is in the 
church office, please place bottles in 

the designated box.                     

Friendly	Avenue	Baptist	Church		

WMU	2016	ANNUAL	CRAFT	SALE	

 

The Woman’s Missionary Union (WMU) of Friendly     

Avenue Bap,st Church will be sponsoring our fi2h      

annual Cra2 Sale on Saturday, October 15, 2016 from    

9 am - 2 pm. We are hos,ng this event in an effort to 

raise money for the Lo6e Moon Christmas Offering as 

well as to welcome the  community into our church.  

We are working hard to adver,se and praying for a 

wonderful turn-out. We would like to see unique, hand-

cra2ed items. We are trying to eliminate commercial-

ism since we will be marke,ng our event as a cra2 sale. 

Therefore, registra,on is open to cra2ers only.  

You may email Dawn (dkellum@friendlyavenue.com) in 

the church office to receive the Vendor Registra,on 

Form. 

We hope that you can join us and we look forward to 

seeing you on October 15, 2016! 


